lday, 29th September 2023

Proud To Be Me, Proud To Belong \\/

Mr David Lee, Headteacher

Today we have pedestrian training for Year 4 children.

Often taken for granted, we feel it is very important to

teach Victoria Junior School how to cross roads sensibly

and safely. It is easy as adults to think it is easy, yet so

often we hear on the news of a tragedy when a child has
been injured or worse.

A gentle reminder to please apply for the parent governor
positions at Victoria Junior School. Your input will help us

make Victoria Junior School a place we can be even prouder
of.

We had a lower turn out than expected for our Macmillan
Coffee Morning fundraiser this week. It makes me wonder
whether you feel the event was at the wrong time of day, or
wrong time of year or whether we did not advertise it
correctly. I will work with Mrs. Begum and send out a
survey to you next week on your views.

It is forecast to be a lovely, bright weekend. I hope you get
a chance to enjoy it before the coats and thicker clothes
have to come out.




Who we are!

This week, Harper in Oak Class brought in her fantastic model
and information about Scotland to show us! Harper’s
grandparents live in Scotland, and we spoke about her visits
there and how she enjoys shortbread!
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V]S International Event

17th October 2023, 9:00 -11:00

All welcome!
It is all getting very exciting with the amount of countries,
volunteers, projects and performers coming together!

Next Coffee Morning, Tuesday 3rd October, is a planning
meeting for the event where we are hoping to pull together
everything organised so far.

We would love for you to join us!

It does not matter how much or how little you can commit,
we would just love to get you involved.

#Ask About Asthma

The winter months can be difficult for children with
asthma, with incidences of the condition often worsening
as the year goes on. Here is a link to a short video with top

tips for making every contact count.

Training for Asthma
For those who live with and work with people who have
asthma and would like an opportunity to learn more about
it, there is a Tier 1 online training course available that
focuses on reducing avoidable risk to those with asthma
and improving quality of life. Click here for the link.

Improving Asthma Care
Together
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gHXUvzeNiFI
https://www.educationforhealth.org/course/supporting-children-and-young-peoples-health-improving-asthma-care-together/

e
Bread Stall

Please come along to our weekly stall on Wednesdays!
There is a range of different fresh items available, not
just bread, that would all go to landfill otherwise.
All items can be purchased with a donation.
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Lost Property

There has been a significant amount of jumpers left around
the school, but we do not know who to give them back to!
Please ensure that all property is labelled so that we can
reunite it with your child if it goes missing.
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